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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
FOR                  :          Regional Executive Director for Region 4-B 
  
ATTENTION :  GAD Focal Person and Assistants 

 
FROM             : The Director, DENR Climate Change Service  

and Concurrent Director, DENR Gender and Development Office 
 
SUBJECT       : REQUESTING  INFORMATION NEEDED ON THE COMMENTS 

FROM PHILIPPINE COMMISSION ON WOMEN ON THE 
SUBMITTED GAD PLAN AND BUDGET 2022 

 
DATE  : 15 December 2021 
 

 On December 6, 2021, we received notification from the Philippine Commission on 
Women (PCW) for Comments for Revision of DENR’s GAD PLAN AND BUDGET (GPB) 
along with comments and observations to the DENR FY 2022 GAD Plan and Budget.  

Given this, we would like to request for you to provide information based on PCW 
comments to your submitted GPB 2022. Attached here are the summary of the comments from 
PCW. 

  Given the limited time provided to allow us to re-consolidate all comments from bureaus 
and regional offices, we will appreciate receiving your Revised GPB 2022, and other information 
requested until December 17, 2021 (Friday). 

Should you have queries, please communicate to the DENR GAD Office through Susan 
Ruth Nisperos-Nool or Joan Frances J. Flores or Genielind Chavez at the following email 
addresses: gad_denr@yahoo.com  or tongks91@yahoo.com or jfjflores@denr.gov.ph 
or  genie.c.chavez@gmail.com    

Thank you for your usual cooperation and support. 

 

ELENIDA DR BASUG 


